
It’s been all fun and games in Badger class. There has been a real buzz in 

the classroom linked to our dinosaur topic. We received a mysterious letter 

from Tracey Triceratops! She left her dinosaur eggs in our playground for us 

to look after whilst she went off to hunt for food. We were so privileged 

that Tracey trusted us with her eggs that we decided to make posters to 

warn people not to touch the eggs and to help protect them. We even 

watched a video of Tracey roaring and stomping in our Reception play-

ground.  

 



Then we enjoyed sports day. The children all took part and tried their very 

best. We started on the car park demonstrating our best: throwing skills 

using bean bags and the javelin, balancing skills whilst balancing a quoit 

on our heads and our jumping skills to see how far we could launch     

ourselves on the mat. We then moved onto the field and competed in  

races including running, egg and spoon, the obstacle course and the       

famous bouncy hopper race. Lots of the children said their favourite race 

was the bouncy hopper race. We think the children were amazing!    


